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San Francisco International Airport

January 27, 2017

AIRPORT COMMISSION

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the San Francisco Airport Commission will hold a
Public Hearing to adopt Proposed Changes to the Airport Rules and Regulations
regarding the Worker Retention Policy at its regular meeting on Tuesday,
February 7, 2017, at 9:00 A.M. in Room 400, City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett
Place, San Francisco, CA.

Any person wishing to receive additional information can contact the Commission
Secretary's Office at 650-821-5042, via email at Jean.Caramatti@flysfo.com or
mail a request to the Commission Secretary, P.O. Box 8097, San Francisco, CA
94128. |
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